
POLICE PENSION BOARD MINUTES 

December 12, 1974 

The Police Pension Board met in the City Manager's Office at City 
Hall at 9:15 a.m. Thursday, December 12, 1974, for the purpose of 
considering the request by John L. McFall for retirement effective 
December 31, 1974. Members present: City Manager Harvey Rose, Fin-
ance Director Victor Vance, Police Representative Captain Mike 
Chesnick, and City Clerk Neva Lockhart. Pat Bittle, Personnel 
Assistant was also present. 

Finance Director Vance presented payroll records which indicated 
that Mr. McFall was paying into Social Security through 19,.&5.,55 
after which time he joined the Police Pension Fund. Contained 
in Mr. McFall's Personnel file was his swearing-in statement 
signed by Mr. McFall and by City Manager Toyne dated 1956. Mr. 
Vance submitted that in view of these records, he would not be 
in favor of granting Police Pension Fund benefits to Mr. McFall 
as it appears he is short of eligibility by one year. 

It was moved by Mr. Vance and seconded by Captain Chesnick to 
table this item for one week so the Board can seek the advice of 
the City Attorney. Motion carried. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 a.m. 

Neva B. Lockhart 
Secretary 
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